
Members of the public and businesses are invited to attend a 
Public Consultation Event where details of the preferred option 

for the Carrickmines Shanganagh River Flood Relief Scheme 
will be presented. The Project Team (J.B. Barry/JBA Consulting, 
the OPW and Dún Laoghaire Rathdown County Council) will be 

present to listen to your thoughts and feedback.  
The presentation and questionnaire will be available on the 

project website after the event.  
www.csfrs.ie 

 
In association with:

Carrickmines Shanganagh  
River Flood Relief Scheme 

Public Consultation Event  
Wednesday 13th December  

from 4:30pm to 8pm 

Rathmichael Parish National School, 
Stonebridge Road, Shankill, Dublin, D18 ET38 


